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Comments: Montana has been my home for almost 30 years. My 3 sons were born here and plan to raise their

families here as well.  Seeing the local wildlife population, like bear and other wild animals foraging for food in

ever-growing populated areas is distressing, and expansion of areas like Holland Lake Lodge will only push them

farther out of their natural habitat.  

This expansion will negatively affect the surrounding Bob Marshall Wilderness and will most certainly affect

endangered and sensitive species including grizzly bears, Canada lynx, wolverine, and bull trout.  Aside from the

impact on pristine wilderness, permitting a large corporation to expand this resort will render the area

inaccessible to the local population who don't make enough money to afford a high-end resort. A large

development like what is being proposed is NOT appropriate for this area and requires, at a minimum, the

thorough analysis of an Environmental Impact Study. Please consider what is best for Montana, it's wildlife,

pristine wilderness, and the local working, resident population. 


